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From: Elise Semonian
To: Geoff Reilly
Subject: FW: Email from Town of Ross Website
Date: Monday, December 17, 2012 3:31:51 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Dain Anderson [mailto:danderson@marinwater.org]
Sent: Monday, December 17, 2012 9:19 AM
To: Elise Semonian
Subject: Email from Town of Ross Website

This message was sent from:
http://www.townofross.org/pages/contact/email_semonian.php
------------------------------------------------------------
Name of sender: Dain Anderson
Email of sender: danderson@marinwater.org Phone of sender: 4159451586
------------------------- MESSAGE -------------------------

Good morning,  Our engineer's have looked at the IS for the Upper Road project and suggest the
follwiing language revision to the IS (page 55) with respect to water supply and distribution... 
"Regarding potable water, MMWD has confirmed that there is adequate water supply to accommodate
the proposed project and that no new or expanded water treatment facilities are required.  With respect
to potable water distribution, there is a 4-inch diameter water main located in that portion of Upper
Road that fronts the proposed project.  The MMWD has indicated that replacement of approximately 650
linear feet of water main in Upper Road may be required to provide adequate fire protection flows for
the proposed project."  Dain Anderson Environmental Services Coordinator MMWD

------------------------------------------------------------
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